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Above: part of the flyer for the 
CFN meeting on March 7th.

Update
Wanting to make a difference, we trust the Lord and train 
Christian professors.

We need to catch up!

Tomorrow
I head up to Ft. Collins in the morning to join the Christian 
Faculty Network fellowship meeting at noon. As you can see above 
our speaker is Dr. Mary Pedersen who is now serving as 
Professor and the Interim Director, School of Education at 
Colorado State University.

Please pray that God would use her to inspire the other Christian 
professors who attend to…love and good deeds.

And among the love and good deeds we pray that God will use the 
testimony and corporate witness of Christian faculty at CSU to 
plant seeds of the gospel in their students. And more. Will you join 
us in prayer for this outcome?  Thanks.
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Other Updates:
• The Air Force Academy Christian Faculty Fellowship has 

already had two Christian faculty meetings this winter so far. A 
third was called off last Friday because of the death of a cadet 
at the Academy. He was killed in a one motorcycle 
accident when he went off the road and hit a guardrail. 
It was a shock to the Academy’s leadership, faculty and cadets. 
Later in March, we’ll get going again.

• The last two months since New Years have been challenging to 
say the least. The computer we use for our websites (including 
our main ACI ministry website) had its hard drive die and that 
put us in a tough place! The software we used was old—in 
fact, the company that makes the software went out of 
business in 2017—but the software was good and did work for 
us fine. The worst became apparent in that we lost data in the 
death of the hard drive and once replaced with a new one, the 
old software we rely on doesn’t work correctly. That’s not all. 
Since the death of our treasurer in July of 2022, we have been 
working to keep our accounting up-to-date. However, the 
accounting software has been complicated for us to work 
with and we spent months trying to learn its ways. We 
finally had to hire a professional to help us out.  Looks like 
that’s been worked out now. 

• Last month, Phyllis had another dental surgery. It was the 
second dental surgery (three if you include the initial jaw 
fracture surgery repair).  This time was to prepare her gums for 
braces. The surgery was successful and recovery took several 
weeks, but we think in a month or two she’ll be ready for 
braces. It’s hard to believe this all started on March 17th, nearly 
a year ago, when she stumbled and fractured her jaw in three 
places. She’s doing fine now.

For now,

Jim for Phyllis and Scott

Our Christian Faculty Website: 

https://www.academicconnectionsgcm.org
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